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I am opposed to requiring all voting to be in person!  There is no factual evidence that 

our vote by mail isn’t working.  This is an attempt to silence the retired population 

which has high voter turnout, intimidate voters who have English as a second 

language, the infirm and the lower income people who can’t afford to leave work to 

vote.   


